
 

Team Crane Week Beginning Monday 20th July 2020 

Please remember to download your child’s learning journal 
from Tapestry which will be available for 3 weeks. And 
please try to make time to share the lovely pictures and 

memories that the journal contains.  

We will send home an ‘All About Me’ booklet today, which 
is to be completed and returned in September to support 

Miss Helm get to know her new Team Halton.  

All previous home school liaisons and remote learning 
plans continue to be available on our website for you to dip 

into over the holidays if you wish.  

As this extraordinary school year draws to a close, I would 
like to say a big thank you to all for your trust and support. 

Your sons and daughters have taught me lots and I will 
always think of each and every one of them whenever I 

see a rainbow.  

Warm Regards, 

 Sharon Duthie  


